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Bristol Road South 
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09 February 2018 
          
E-mail:  Minh Alexander <minhalexander@aol.com> 
 
Dear Dr Minh Alexander, 
 

Freedom of Information Act Request: Our ref #1023 
 
In response to your Freedom of Information request regarding procurement services, please find attached 
the answers to the questions you asked. 
 
1. Please advise of the total sum paid to date by the trust to Tamarix People Limited, Companies House 

number 07450401 
Total Paid to Tamarix People Ltd is £20716.44 

 
2. Please advise what services and or goods were purchased by the trust, and over what period they were 

purchased. 
This all related to coaching sessions from June 2013 to Sept 2017 

 
3. Please disclose copies of any investigation reports produced for the trust by Tamarix People Limited. 

No investigations were carried out  
 
4. Please advise how much the trust paid Tamarix People Limited for undertaking each of these 

investigations. 
No investigations were carried out and therefore no cost associated 
 

I hope that this response answers your request, however please let me know if it does not. 
If you are unhappy with the Trust’s response you can appeal to: 
 

Paul Athey,  Acting Chief Executive 
The Royal Orthopaedic NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters 

 Bristol Road South 
 Birmingham 
 B31 2AP 
 
If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to 
apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter.  
 
Further details can be found on the website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely 

http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/


 

 
 

 
 
Simon Grainger-Lloyd 
Associate Director of Governance & Company Secretary 


